Subject RE: Status of Pullman Artspace Lofts Section 106 Review

From Laberge, Kevin

To Mark Cassello <markcassello@pnmps.org>

Date 2018-01-17 15:15

Good afternoon Mr. Cassello,



The Chicago Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM) has initiated a Section 106 review of the proposed Pullman Artspace Lofts and I can confirm receipt of your letter of December 8, 2017. In accordance with 36 CFR 800.3, 2FM is in consultation with the Illinois State Historic Preservation Officer regarding the identification and selection of consulting parties. We have not yet provided a formal response to requests for consulting party status, but hope to do so within the next week or two. Further, we plan to schedule a consulting parties meeting and will provide notification of such when additional details are available.

If it's not too much to ask, could you please direct future email correspondence regarding the proposed Pullman Artspace Lofts redevelopment to the following email address?:

2FM NEPA@cityofchicago.org

This will help maintain tracking for our environmental review record.

If you should have any additional questions, please let me know. Thank you.

Regards,

Kevin M. Laberge, P.E. | Environmental Engineer III

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

Bureau of Environmental, Health & Safety Management (EHS)

30 N. LaSalle St., Suite 300 | Chicago, Illinois 60602-2575

Tel: 312.742.0463 | Fax: 312.744.6451